
June 17, 1994

Messages:
Don Vaughn said that Emily Cornsilk had reported to him that GSA 
was looking into wide scale abuse of GSA vehicles and will be doing 
spot checking on usage to what extent he did not know. Don said 
hat he and Jeanne had already started to review the usage because 

of some recent occurences. Don wanted you to have this information.

Rebecca Adamson called regarding your trip to New York. She 
wanted to get with you and Gloria Steinem. Her home phone number 
is 703-371-5915 or in New York at Ann Roberts, 212-348-8928. I 
told her that Gloria had called and indicated that she would only 
be home until Sunday and then she would be going on a book tour.


